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Comments: Great Burn Wilderness Study Area

 

Dear Sirs,

I am writing to support maintaining the existing protections for the Great Burn wilderness study area on the

Montana - Idaho border. Our nation needs more protected wilderness areas - not less. Please encourage

Congress to move ahead with granting wilderness protection status to the Great Burn. Our National Parks are

becoming too crowded with people during peak seasons. Citizens need these wild, protected areas, as do all of

the animals and plants that depend on these protected areas to survive.

 

Richard O'Connor, M.D.

 


